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  Ivy + Bean Annie Barrows,2011-08 Originally
published: San Francisco, Calif.: Chronicle Books,
2006.
  The Coffee Bean Jon Gordon,Damon West,2019-07-02
From bestselling author Jon Gordon and rising star
Damon West comes The Coffee Bean: an illustrated
fable that teaches readers how to transform their
environment, overcome challenges, and create
positive change. Life is often difficult. It can
be harsh, stressful, and feel like a pot of
boiling hot water. The environments we find
ourselves in can change, weaken, or harden us, and
test who we truly are. We can be like the carrot
that weakens in the pot or like the egg that
hardens. Or, we can be like the coffee bean and
discover the power inside us to transform our
environment. The Coffee Bean is an inspiring tale
that follows Abe, a young man filled with stress
and fear as he faces challenges and pressure at
school and home. One day after class, his teacher
shares with him the life-changing lesson of the
coffee bean, and this powerful message changes the
way he thinks, acts, and sees the world. Abe
discovers that instead of letting his environment
change him for the worse, he can transform any
environment he is in for the better. Equipped with
this transformational truth, Abe embarks on an
inspirational journey to live his life like the
coffee bean. Wherever his life takes him, from
school, to the military, to the business world,
Abe demonstrates how this simple lesson can
unleash the unstoppable power within you. A
delightful, quick read, The Coffee Bean is
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purposely written and designed for readers of all
ages so that everyone can benefit from this
transformational lesson. This is a book and
message that, when read and shared, has the power
to change your life and the world around you. You
just have to decide: are you a carrot, egg, or
coffee bean?
  The Great Vegan Bean Book Kathy Hester,2013-06
DIV Garbanzo. Cannellini. Fava. Calypso. Edamame.
Adzuki. Itâ€™s true: beans have the coolest names
ever. But besides that, theyâ€™re also one of
natureâ€™s most perfect foods. Packed with
protein, nutrients, and flavor, you might even
call them a veganâ€™s #1 best friend (donâ€™t
worry, we wonâ€™t tell the trail mix, veggies, or
French fries!). But with so much versatility and
variety, where does one begin? Right inside these
very pages, thatâ€™s where. In The Great Vegan
Bean Book, author Kathy Hester primes you on
everything you need to know about the best way to
cookâ€”and eat!â€”every bean youâ€™ve ever seen
(and a few you probably havenâ€™t). From soaking
times, to cooking times, to what to purÃ©e, to
what to sautÃ©, youâ€™ll be dancing delicious
circles around those legumes in no time. Not only
that, but youâ€™ll also get to try your handâ€”or
is it your mouth?â€”at some of the tastiest, most
innovative bean recipes in this lentil-filled
land. From beanalicious burritos, to pretty-pea
curry, to legume-laced blondies, youâ€™ll be
partying protein-style, every meal of the day!
/div
  Lone Bean Chudney Ross,2012-06-26 I have a
flower name . . . but it is long and hard to spell



4

and terrible. I'll never tell anyone what it is.
Mom and Dad sometimes call me by my real name when
I'm in big trouble, but otherwise I'm just called
Bean. Bean Gibson is so excited about the first
day of third grade, not even her m-e-a-n mean
older sisters, Rose and Gardenia, can bring her
down. But Bean's year gets off to a bad start—her
best friend, Carla, has made a new best friend,
and Bean has to begin music lessons. Bean picks
the violin (the cello is too big) and tries to
find new friends, but music lessons are a lot of
work, Goody Two-Shoes Gabrielle is prissy, and
Terrible Tanisha is a bully. And Bean's mom is
always at work. Bean h-a-t-e-s hates third grade!
Lone Bean is an entertaining read about spunky
Bean Gibson and how she learns what it means to be
a good friend. And that it's possible to have more
than one.
  The Bean Book Rose Elliot,1994
  Cool Beans Joe Yonan,2020-02-04 Unlock the
possibilities of beans, chickpeas, lentils,
pulses, and more with 125 fresh, modern recipes
for globally inspired vegetarian mains, snacks,
soups, and desserts, from a James Beard Award-
winning food writer “This is the bean bible we
need.”—Bon Appétit JAMES BEARD AWARD NOMINEE • ONE
OF THE BEST COOKBOOKS OF THE YEAR: Food Network,
NPR, Forbes, Smithsonian Magazine, Wired After
being overlooked for too long in the culinary
world, beans are emerging for what they truly are:
a delicious, versatile, and environmentally
friendly protein. In fact, with a little
ingenuity, this nutritious and hearty staple is
guaranteed to liven up your kitchen. Joe Yonan,
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food editor of the Washington Post,provides a
master base recipe for cooking any sort of bean in
any sort of appliance—Instant Pot, slow cooker, or
stovetop—as well as creative recipes for using
beans in daily life, from Harissa-Roasted Carrot
and White Bean Dip to Crunchy Spiced Chickpeas to
Smoky Black Bean and Plantain Chili. Drawing on
the culinary traditions of the Middle East, the
Mediterranean, Africa, South America, Asia, and
the American South, and with beautiful photography
throughout, this book has recipes for everyone.
With fresh flavors, vibrant spices, and clever
techniques, Yonan shows how beans can make for
thrillingdinners, lunches, breakfasts—and even
desserts!
  Heirloom Beans Vanessa Barrington,Steve
Sando,2008-09-17 “Everything you need to know
about the delicious new world of beans in this
pioneering [recipe] book . . .A keeper.” —Paula
Wolfert, James Beard and Julia Child Award–winning
cookbook author Who would have thought a simple
bean could do so much? Heirloom bean expert Steve
Sando provides descriptions of the many varieties
now available, from Scarlet Runners to the spotted
Eye of the Tiger beans. Nearly ninety recipes in
the book will entice readers to cook up bowls of
heartwarming Risotto and Cranberry Beans with
Pancetta, or Caribbean Black Bean Soup. Close-up
photos of the beans make them easy to identify.
Packed with protein, fiber, and vitamins, these
little treasures are the perfect addition to any
meal. “Heirloom Beans is no less than a promise of
good things to come from this humble but rather
magical food.” —Deborah Madison, James Beard and
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Julia Child Award–winning cookbook author of
Vegetarian Cooking for Everyone “Heirloom Beans is
the ultimate kiss and tell all of legendary
legumes. A delicious recipe and savory story for
every heirloom bean.” —Annie Somerville, cookbook
author and chef, Greens Restaurant “We give Rancho
Gordo beans a place of honor at our restaurants.”
—Thomas Keller, James Beard award-winning chef,
cookbook author and restaurateur, French Laundry
  L.L. Bean Leon A. Gorman,2006 Looks at the
history of the successful mail-order company, the
challenges it faces, and its evolution since its
start in 1912.
  The Mean Bean Sonica Ellis,2020-09-30
  One Bean Anne Rockwell,1999-09-01 Describes what
happens to a bean as it is soaked, planted,
watered, repotted, and eventually produces pods
with more beans inside.
  A Bean's Life Cycle Mary R. Dunn,2017-08 The
process of a new life starting is fascinating!
Watch a bean grow from a seed to a plant. Young
readers will learn about the the stages in a
bean's life. From the seed germinating to the bean
pods that are picked for eating. The life cycle of
a bean is beautiful to see!
  The Rancho Gordo Heirloom Bean Guide Steve
Sando,Julia Newberry,2019-11-08
  The Bean Trees Barbara Kingsolver,1998-09-09
Clear-eyed and spirited, Taylor Greer grew up poor
in rural Kentucky with the goals of avoiding
pregnancy and getting away. But when she heads
west with high hopes and a barely functional car,
she meets the human condition head-on. By the time
Taylor arrives in Tucson, Arizona, she has
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acquired a completely unexpected child, a three-
year-old American Indian girl named Turtle, and
must somehow come to terms with both motherhood
and the necessity for putting down roots. Hers is
a story about love and friendship, abandonment and
belonging, and the discovery of surprising
resources in apparently empty places. Available
for the first time in mass-market, this edition of
Barbara Kingsolver's bestselling novel, The Bean
Trees, will be in stores everywhere in September.
With two different but equally handsome covers,
this book is a fine addition to your Kingsolver
library.
  Ivy and Bean Boxed Set 2 Annie Barrows,Sophie
Blackall,2010-10-06 New York Times best-selling
series of books for children - Ivy + Bean Ivy and
Bean, two friends who never meant to like each
other: This boxed set, Ivy and Bean Boxed Set 2
(Books 4-6) continues the story of these two
spunky characters. It includes the second of three
books in the Ivy and Bean series. Author Annie
Barrows talks about her award-winning Ivy + Bean
series: One of the big problems of being a kid is
that your parents often try to make you play with
people you don't really like. My parents were
forever trying to get me to like the kids of their
friends. These kids were often weird. I didn't
want to play with them. It was a problem. Ivy and
Bean are very different: Bean is loud and wild and
goofy. She loves to be involved in games and poke
her nose in other people's business. Ivy is quiet
and full of ideas. She spends most of her time
learning how to be a witch. Each girl thinks the
other one is weird. Each girl thinks she could
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never be friends with the other. Especially
because their parents keep nagging them about it.
But sometimes opposites can become the best of
friends because they're opposites. Ivy and Bean
Boxed Set 2 (Books 4-6) includes: Book 4: Ivy +
Bean Take Care of the Babysitter : What's the
worst babysitter you can imagine? Okay, now
multiply by a million. Bean's just found out that
Nancy is babysitting for the afternoon. After Ivy
rescues her from prison, the two girls turn
tragedy into opportunity. Book 5: Ivy + Bean:
Bound to Be Bad: Ivy has decided to become good.
Extra-super-duperly good. Bean figures that's a
big waste of time-until Ivy explains that if
you're really good, animals and birds follow you
around. Wow! Animals and birds! Bean's going to be
good, too! They're going to be nice; they're going
to be sweet; they're going to be kind and generous
and-Wait a second! How did they end up muddy, wet,
and in trouble? Book 6: Ivy + Bean: Doomed to
Dance: Ooops. Ivy and Bean have made a terrible
mistake. They thought that ballet meant leaping,
kicking, and cool costumes. Instead, it means
they're going to have to be The Two Friendly
Squids in a ballet the teacher made up. How
embarrassing. As disaster looms, the girls come up
with a great escape plan. It's an easy plan, a
simple plan, a beautiful plan. It only involves a
field trip, a couple of sharks, and some weird
animals that glow in the dark. If you and your
child liked Junie B. Jones, Magic Tree House
books, and Princess in Black; yo
  The Cool Bean Jory John,2019-12-03 AN INSTANT
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER! The “too-cool-for-
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school” third picture book from the #1 New York
Times bestselling creators of The Bad Seed and The
Good Egg, Jory John and Pete Oswald Everyone knows
the cool beans. They’re sooooo cool. And then
there’s the uncool has-bean . . . Always on the
sidelines, one bean unsuccessfully tries
everything he can to fit in with the crowd—until
one day the cool beans show him how it’s done.
With equal measures of humor, wit, and charm, the
#1 New York Times bestselling duo Jory John and
Pete Oswald craft another incredible picture book,
reminding us that it’s cooler to be kind. Check
out Jory John and Pete Oswald’s funny, bestselling
books for kids 4-8 and anyone who wants a laugh:
The Bad Seed The Good Egg The Cool Bean The Couch
Potato The Good Egg Presents: The Great Eggscape!
The Bad Seed Presents: The Good, the Bad, the
Spooky! The Cool Bean Presents: As Cool as It Gets
That’s What Dinosaurs Do
  Joshua Bean, of Exeter, Brentwood and Gilmanton,
N. H., and Some of His Descendants Josiah Hayden
Drummond,1903
  Elizabeth Berry's Great Bean Book Elizabeth
Berry,Florence Fabricant,1999 Profiles a variety
of common and exotic beans, offering recipes by
such chefs as Mark Miller and Alice Waters.
  Beans Ken Albala,2007-09-01 Winner of The 2008
Jane Grigson Award, issued by the International
Association of Culinary Professionals (IACP).
Winner of the 2008 Cordon d' Or Culinary
Literature - History Culinary Academy Award. This
is the story of the bean, the staple food
cultivated by humans for over 10,000 years. From
the lentil to the soybean, every civilization on
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the planet has cultivated its own species of bean.
The humble bean has always attracted attention -
from Pythagoras' notion that the bean hosted a
human soul to St. Jerome's indictment against
bean-eating in convents (because they tickle the
genitals), to current research into the deadly
toxins contained in the most commonly eaten beans.
Over time, the bean has been both scorned as poor
man's meat and praised as health-giving, even
patriotic. Attitudes to this most basic of
foodstuffs have always revealed a great deal about
a society. Beans: A History takes the reader on a
fascinating journey across cuisines and cultures.
  The Bean-bag ,1925
  The Government of Beans Kregg
Hetherington,2020-05-14 The Government of Beans is
about the rough edges of environmental regulation,
where tenuous state power and blunt governmental
instruments encounter ecological destruction and
social injustice. At the turn of the twenty-first
century, Paraguay was undergoing dramatic
economic, political, and environmental change due
to a boom in the global demand for soybeans.
Although the country's massive new soy monocrop
brought wealth, it also brought deforestation,
biodiversity loss, rising inequality, and
violence. Kregg Hetherington traces well-meaning
attempts by bureaucrats and activists to regulate
the destructive force of monocrops that resulted
in the discovery that the tools of modern
government are at best inadequate to deal with the
complex harms of modern agriculture and at worst
exacerbate them. The book simultaneously tells a
local story of people, plants, and government; a
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regional story of the rise and fall of Latin
America's new left; and a story of the
Anthropocene writ large, about the long-term,
paradoxical consequences of destroying ecosystems
in the name of human welfare.
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